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2019 Dates to Remember 

 
June 
 
Sunday 16th  
Parish/Family Mass Year 4 
9:30am 
 
Tuesday 18th  
Japan Day Year 5 
 
7pm E-A Report 
Information session for 
parents  
 
Thursday 27th  
The Feast of the Sacred 
Heart Mass (10:30am) 
 
Principal/Citizenship and 
Athletics Awards  
 
Friday 28th  
10.30am Dance Fever  
performance for parents 
 
July 
 
Monday 1st  
Parent / Teacher 
Interview Week 
 
Thursday 4th  
Kindergarten Fairytale Day 
 
Friday 5th  
Last day Term 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Sunday is The Most Holy Trinity -Year C/1 
The Gospel reading for this Sunday is from John 16:12-15 
 

Whatever the Father has is mine. The Spirit will receive what I give 
and tell you about it. 
 

Jesus said to his disciples: 
‘I still have many things to say 
to you but they would be too 
much for you now. 
But when the Spirit of truth 
comes he will lead you to the 
complete truth, since he will not 
be speaking as from himself but 
will say only what he has learnt; 
and he will tell you of the things 
to come. 
 

He will glorify me, since all he tells you will be taken from what is 
mine. 
Everything the Father has is mine; that is why I said: 
All he tells you will be taken from what is mine.’ 
Ref:Liturgyhelp.com 

 

Year 4 Family/Parish Mass (9:30am) 
Our next Family/Parish Mass will be celebrated on Sunday,16th June 
at 9:30am. All families, especially Year 4, are welcome. Mass will be 
followed by morning tea in the Parish House. 
 
The Feast of the Sacred Heart Mass 
(10:30am) 
On Thursday, 27th June we will celebrate 
the Feast of the Sacred Heart with Mass for 
the students from Kindergarten to Year 6. 
Mass will commence at 10:30am. Parents 
and friends are all welcome to attend. 
 
St Vincent de Paul Winter Appeal 
Our fundraising focus for June will be to assist 
the St Vincent de Paul winter appeal for the 
homeless. To support this extremely worthwhile 
appeal we are asking the students and their 
families to donate either a new pair of socks, 
beanie, or a pair of gloves. In our opening 
procession at Mass, we will bring forth our gifts 
to be given to those in need, so that they too, 
may be kept warm in winter and feel the love of God. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
Staff Development Day 
Monday, 22nd July, (Term 3, Day 1) is a Professional Learning Day for the staff. The focus of the day for 
teachers will be on improving students’ Literacy. Please make alternate arrangements for your children on that 
day. 
 
Parent / Teacher Interviews 
Parent/Teacher interviews for Kindergarten to Year 6 will be held in Week 10 (week starting 1st July) of this 
term. At these 15 minute interviews, parents will receive their child’s school report which explains his/her 
progress in the Key Learning Areas of Religious Education, English, Mathematics, Human Society and its 
Environment, Science and Technology, Creative Arts and Personal Development, Health and Physical 
Education. The reports using the E-A scale are for Years 1-6 while Kindergarten use a school-designed report. 
The process for booking a parent/teacher interview is outlined below: 
• Please go to: 
 www.schoolinterviews.com.au 
• Enter school event code: f9m5u 
• Enter your details: Full Name, Email Address, Child’s name and surname. 
(this is the only information required for your child). Please ensure you book an interview time with the 
correct classroom teacher and allow 15 minutes (1 time slot) between bookings if you have more than one 
child. 
The interview is of 15 minutes duration and if you need to discuss your child’s work further, an extra 
appointment will need to be made for a later date. 
Parents are invited to bring their child to the interview to take part in the report discussion. The aim is 
to encourage students to take responsibility for their learning. 
 
Reports 
An information evening regarding the E-A scale, reports and assessment will be held for parents in the school 
library on Tuesday, 18th June at 7.00pm. 
This session will be particularly useful for our infants parents. 
 
Lockdown / Lockout Drill 
This week at Our Lady of Lourdes we practiced our Lockout/Lockdown and 
Evacuation Drills. Thank you to all the students for their co-operation. 
 
Social Skills 

 
 
 
 
 
Youth in the Parish: On Sunday the 30th of June we will be co-ordinating a Parish bake sale fundraiser, with 
funds going towards the Parish of Baulkham Hills Winter camp, this year themed - 'the Born Identity'. Funds 
help cover the overall costs of the camp, as well as sponsor those who are unable to come for financial 
reasons. If you can offer your baking skills, or can help to sell baked cakes, muffins and cookies on the day, 
please contact the youth minister. 
Youth Mass: From 6-7pm each Sunday at St. Michael’s, we want to bring ministries together to provide an 
engaging experience of liturgy for youth. To do this we need more young people for ministries such as 
welcoming, offertory, reading and collection, for more information please contact the Youth Minister (details 
below).  
If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Youth Minister Paul Fam, on 0407 773 174, or send 
an email through to youth@parishofbaulkhamhills.org.au  

Responsibility through play - Peaceful playground people 
 

 Playing fairly 
 Taking turns / sharing 

mailto:youth@parishofbaulkhamhills.org.au


Merit Awards 
Congratulations to the following students who received a Merit Award at Assembly 
this week. 
 
KO KS 
Elisa Khoury Jacek Karzelek 
Louis Christofilos Chloe Kim  
Isaac Au-Yeung  Taitoa Bryers     
 Owen Evans      
 Marcus Hokayem 
 
1D 1H 
Tatiana Krieschova George Daoud 
Gianna Locke Sarah Deehan  
Ricky Patel Isaac Gnanasekaran  
Michael Savarino Harper Saab  
 
2G 2P 
Sienna Johnsson Annabella Bayley  
Mason Brooks Jake Bermudez  
Laura Deehan Jack Mejalli  
Oliver Altstadt Gabriella Semrany  
 Yuna Shin  
 
3S 3Y 
Sebastian Pacheco Joseph Savarino  
Sheena King Selena Chiha  
Murdoch Lau Zoe Orts  
Cailum Saab Elias Haddad  
Eamon King Joanna John Britto Jayaprabhu  
 Riya Franklin  
 
4G 4L 
Jacob Draybi Addison Arkell  
Charli Thackeray Tony Boyagi  
Akira Tai Aidan Marsiglia  
Julian Haddad Madeline O’Malley  
 
5C 5M 
Fadi Edwards Mia Hirigoyen  
Tamara Christie Elliot Lines  
Darcy McCormack Isaac El-Khoury  
Harrison Qummou Izabella Zalloua  
 
6M 6P 
Orlando Lau Symon Alha  
Georgia Toon Tiger Lotoaniu  
Keira Culnane Emilie O’Keefe  
Lily Johnston Charlotte Mathews  
Cody Smith Alexa Lucas  



Religious Education  

in Year 2 
 

Year 2 has just begun their new unit ‘The Pentecost 

Story’. In this unit students will explore the role of the 

Spirit in the mission of the Church. They will reflect upon 

the Pentecost event as a time of increased awareness 

and appreciation of the Church as people who celebrate 

and proclaim the message of Jesus.  

 

From this unit students will be able to demonstrate an 

understanding and appreciation of the Church as a special 

community described as God's family.  



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parramatta Eels Cup 
Congratulations to all the players who participated in the Parramatta Eels Cup on Wednesday this week. We 
entered teams in 9 Years, 10 Years and 11 Years age groups. 
Special congratulations to our 9 Years and 10 years teams who won their division. 
The 10 Years team will now play the winners of the Southern Division at the Parramatta Finals night on 26th 
June. 
The winner from that game will proceed to the NSW All Schools Competition. 
Thank you to all parents who came along to support the teams. 
Thank you also to our coaches, Mr Puletua 9 Years, Mr Essey 10 Years and Mr Polley 11 Years, who did a 
wonderful job coaching the teams. Your help is very much appreciated. 










